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Dear Friends!

Please accept my warmest greetings and congratulations on
celebrating Falun Dafa’s 32nd Anniversary! The Falun Dafa
Association of Canada has continued to demonstrate their
commitment to promoting harmony and peace.

As we reflect on the past three decades, we are reminded of the
unwavering dedication and resilience of Falun Dafa practitioners in
upholding the principles of Truthfulness, Compassion, and
Forbearance.

People will join together today to celebrate the teachings of Falun
Dafa, which have touched the lives of countless individuals around
the world.

On that note, as the Member of Provincial Parliament for
Beaches-East York, I would like to acknowledge and thank all of the
hard work of the Falun Gong practitioners, supporters, organizers
and volunteers that helped make this day happen. I admire the
dedication, thoughtfulness and energy that has gone into this event.

Best wishes as you celebrate this day! Welcome everyone, and
enjoy the rally!

Best Regards,

Mary-Margaret McMahon
Member of Provincial Parliament

Beaches-East York


